
 
 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long          June 4, 2020  
Registrar and Board Secretary        sent via email and RESS  
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Long:  

RE: Brantford Power Inc. (BPI) Participation in TOU Customer Choice Working Group and Consultation 
(EB-2020-0152) 

 

I am writing on behalf of Brantford Power Inc. (OEB License No: ED-2003-0060) in regards to the Ontario 
Energy Board (OEB)’s recently announced Consultation on Implementing the Process for Enabling 
Customers to Opt Out of Time-of-Use Pricing, (OEB Case File EB-2020-0152). 

In its letter of June 3, 2020, the OEB initiated this consultation, inviting stakeholders to participate in a 
Webex on June 9, 2020, to volunteer for a new TOU Customer Choice Working Group, and to indicate 
their intent to participate in this consultation by filing a letter. 

BPI intends to participate in this consultation, and will not be requesting cost award eligibility. BPI 
understands it is no eligible for Cost Awards.  

BPI also wishes to volunteer to be included in the TOU Customer Choice Working Group.  BPI hopes to 
actively participate in the Working Group and to contribute to an effective program design. Specifically, 
BPI hopes to contribute to a solution which will: optimize customers’ ability to make informed choices; 
enable a cost-efficient program implementation and delivery; and ensure the potential volume of 
requests can be met while maintaining service quality standards.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me directly with any questions,  

Sincerely, 

Original Signed By 

Oana Stefan  
Manager of Regulatory Affairs  
Brantford Power Inc.  
Box 308, Brantford, Ontario   N3T 5N8  
Phone 519-751-3522 ext. 5477  
www.brantfordpower.com  
 

http://www.brantfordpower.com/

